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Wildwood received grant funding to provide a face-to-
face training workshop to child care providers in every 
county of Wyoming. We’re bringing this fun training to 
you through September 2020. 

 
To find the date and details check out the News and 

Events page on www.wildwoodonline.org 

 
Please RSVP by calling 303-730-0460 

We have planned these events with social distancing in 
mind, but please plan to wear a mask to protect 

yourself and others. 

 

 
School schedules may 
look different this fall. 
We’ve seen hybrid models 
combining in-person and 
online learning, four-day 
school weeks, and even some 

districts with full-time (normal) school schedules planned. 
Whatever your schools decide to do, we are here to support 
you. When you receive a school schedule, send us a copy so 
that we can add any school-out days to your calendar. We 
want you to be paid for meals regardless of school closures. 

 
Resources from National CACFP 2020  
Circus Acts: Lessons for Life Calendar  

 
August Parent Connections Link 

August Circus Acts Child Activities Link 

Monthly Motivation Poster Link 

 

Visit www.CACFP.org  for more resources 

 
 

Celebrate Summer with fun crafts  
This sunshine idea can be created by tracing and cutting 
children’s handprints out of colored paper or by using 

colored paints to make handprints on a large paper 
background. 

 
 

        

Need training hours? Consider the National CACFP 
Sponsors Association’s Virtual Summit 

Learn more about this event or sign up by visiting 

www.cacfp.org/summit 
The summit includes 4 half days of training for $149.00. 

 

 
 

http://www.wildwoodonline.org/
https://www.cacfp.org/files/2515/6502/9915/2020_August_NCA_Parent_Connections.cacfp.org.pdf
https://www.cacfp.org/files/2415/6502/9312/August_2020_NCA_Monthly_Calendar_Activity_Page_RESPECT.cacfp.org.pdf
https://www.cacfp.org/files/6115/6503/2196/2020_NCA_Motivational_Posters_August_RESPECT.cacfp.org.pdf
http://www.cacfp.org/
http://www.cacfp.org/summit
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We want you to receive the most money      

you can each month. Claims Corner has useful 

               reminders and hints to help you do just that. 

______________________________________ 

• Wyoming providers check your child 
enrollment forms. Many children have 
forms that expire in August and 
September. Get a jump on your renewals 
to ensure you don’t have deductions when 
forms expire. 

• COVID-19 will continue to impact child 
care programs for months to come. Please 
let us know if you experience food 
shortages or program closures.  
 

 
Any Kindergarten age children in care? 

Although school schedules may look different this fall, any 
child that is five years old on or before September 1st will 
need a ‘Kinder Form” completed regardless of whether they 
attend kindergarten or not. A Kinder Form for 2020-2021 is 
available on the Forms & Documents page at 
www.wildwoodonline.org  
Give us a call if you would like a paper form mailed to you.  
 
*The last day we can receive original June claims for 
processing is August 21, 2020. 
 
*The last day we can receive original July claims for 
processing is September 25, 2020. 
 

 
 

2020 Wyoming training deadline approaching  
 
Each year providers on the food program receive 
training on Civil Rights, Nutrition, and Program topics as 
part of your agreement with Wildwood. If you have not 
already done so, please complete these training topics 
by September 2019. If you prefer paper courses, let us 
know & we’ll mail them to you.  

Civil Rights Online Training 2020 
Online Nutrition Training 2020 
Online Program Training2020 

 

Referral Bonus!  In challenging times, childcare providers 
need all the support they can get. Do you know providers 
who do not participate in the food program? Help us make a 
connection by referring them to your Wildwood field 
representative. After your referral joins Wildwood and 
submits their first claim, you will receive your choice of 2 
hours of training from our PAID courses as a Bonus.  
Together we can help small businesses succeed!  

More FREE Training 
We have added several new online training courses to help 
meet the training hours required for licensing and CACFP 
participation. Check back often to see what’s new. 
We have also made a change to our website so that FREE 
training is no longer hidden. You can find the online training 
under CACFP Homes on the Wildwood website. Courses are 
still password protected, so give us a call to get the password. 
 

Just a reminder that visits are being done by phone to 
protect the health of all parties. If your program 
representative leaves a message, please call them back 
as soon as possible.  
Let us know if you have questions or need menus, 
attendance, or enrollment forms. 303-730-0460 

                

USDA Nondiscrimination Statement 

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, Its 

Agencies, offices, and employees, and institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from discriminating 

based on race, color, national origin, sex, disability, age, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity in any program or activity 

conducted or funded by USDA. Persons with disabilities who require alternative means of communication for program information (e.g. 

Braille, large print, audiotape, American Sign Language, etc.), should contact the Agency (State or local) where they applied for benefits. 

Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing or have speech disabilities may contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339. 

Additionally, program information may be made available in languages other than English. To file a program complaint of discrimination, 

complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, (AD-3027) found online at: 

http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, and at any USDA office, or write a letter addressed to USDA and provide in the letter 

all of the information requested in the form. To request a copy of the complaint form, call (866) 632-9992. Submit your completed form or 

letter to USDA by: (1) mail: U.S. Department of Agriculture Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights 1400 Independence Avenue, SW 

Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (202) 690-7442; or (3) email: program.intake@usda.gov. This institution is an equal opportunity 

provider. 

  

http://www.wildwoodonline.org/
https://www.wildwoodonline.org/uploads/2/5/9/4/25947660/civil_rights_compiance_2019_-_web.pdf
https://www.wildwoodonline.org/uploads/2/5/9/4/25947660/ready_to_eat_cereal_2020_-_web.pdf
https://www.wildwoodonline.org/uploads/2/5/9/4/25947660/reducing_food_waste_-_web.pdf

